
From: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
To: Dumain, Emmaedumain@postandcourier.com
CC: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/15/2016 4:23:40 PM
Subject: Re: Following up

Emma,
 

Thanks for following up. I apologize for any delay in getting back to you here. 
 

Quote from Rob Godfrey, Haley Deputy Chief of Staff: “Chairman Reince Preibus asked if Governor 
Haley would speak at the convention a couple weeks ago. Governor Haley was grateful for the 
invitation and looks forward to attending the convention, but, as we have said before, she has no 
plans to speak so she declined the opportunity.”
 

Rob Godfrey
 
Office of Gov. Nikki Haley
 

> On Jul 15, 2016, at 3:55 PM, Dumain, Emma <edumain@postandcourier.com> wrote:
 
> 
 
> Hey Rob -- I'm trying to characterize the circumstances under which the Governor is not planning to 
speak at the convention. Was she asked to speak and declined, or was she not given the option?
 
> 
 
> Thanks!
 
> 
 
> Emma 
 
> 
 
> --
 
> Emma Dumain
 
> Washington, D.C. Correspondent
 
> Charleston Post and Courier
 
> 
 
> Work cell: 843-834-0419
 
> Personal cell: 440-506-2727
 
> @emma_dumain
 
> edumain@postandcourier.com
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